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WVAC 2020 provides a unique opportunity  
for veterinarians in all branches of the 
profession globally to come together in  
New Zealand to explore the challenges 
that face animal health and welfare, and 
demonstrate the value of the profession  
for the public good in a changing world.

We’re delighted to offer a high-quality,  
three-day scientific programme that will 
appeal to the varied interests of delegates 
from the global veterinary community. If you’re 
interested in clinical education, public health 
and biosecurity, animal welfare, veterinary 
business or research there will be something 
just for you.

With thirteen streams under one roof you’ll 
be able to move between presentations with 
ease. There’ll also be opportunities to socialise 
with other veterinary professionals from 
around the world who have diverse specialist 
expertise and experience to share.

The 13 streams will cover:
•	 Companion Animal (three streams)
•	 Equine
•	 Dairy Cattle
•	 Sheep, Beef Cattle and Deer
•	 Academic, Education and Animal Welfare
•	 Veterinary Public Health
•	 Aquaculture
•	 Veterinary Business
•	 Companion Animal Veterinary Nursing
•	 Equine Veterinary Nursing
•	 Large Animal Veterinary Technicians

The best part about this amazing learning 
and collegial experience is that it is in the 
wonderful harbour city of Auckland – your 
gateway to all the attractions and hospitality 
of beautiful New Zealand. WVAC 2020 is the 
perfect opportunity to mix vocation and 
vacation. We’d love to see you in the  
City of Sails!

The 36th World Veterinary Association Congress (WVAC 2020) will be held  
6–8 April 2020. A full and prestigious programme includes the 7th WVA Global  
One Health Summit with high-level support of the United Nations’ Food and 
Agriculture Organization, the World Organisation for Animal Health, and  
the World Health Organization.

Subscribe to our newsletter at www.wvac2020.com or like us on Facebook.


